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Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
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An Electronic Announcement was posted on July 24, 2018, announcing that beginning this summer, students and parents will have two ways to complete the FAFSA form. The two ways are a redesigned FAFSA website and a mobile app. The first phase of the redesign will provide students and parents with the flexibility to complete the FAFSA form on a mobile device with the same ease as on a desktop or laptop computer. The redesigned website details are provided on the announcement, the mobile app details will be provided later this summer as soon as it becomes available. The announcement also provides an updated 2018-2019 FAFSA.gov preview presentation in PowerPoint. Below we have included the link to the Electronic Announcement. 

Please copy and paste link to your browser:
https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/072418TheFAFSAFormisGoingMobile.html
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